
 

 

 

 

 

October 8, 1996                       

 

 

Mr. James R. Milch 

Director, Imaging Science Division 

Research Laboratories 

Eastman Kodak Company 

Rochester, New York 14650-1816 

 

Dear Mr. Milch: 

 

I wish to take this opportunity to thank the Eastman Kodak Company, and you and Mr. Zavada in 

particular, for your recent trip to Washington to discuss issues related to photography of the Kennedy 

assassination.   

 

Mr. Gunn, Mr. Horne, Mr. Montague and I all benefitted greatly from your combined experience and 

expertise as we discussed the wide range of photographic issues related to the assassination of 

President Kennedy. 

 

We are currently considering the various options you presented to us in regard to both preserving 

images for posterity, and conducting enhancements and analyses of various film images which have 

been the subject of controversy over the years. 

 

We hope to be able to discuss with you which of the image preservation and analysis options we wish 

to pursue with Kodak.  Before we are in a position to do that, however, we need to clarify certain 

legal and procedural questions that have presented themselves.  We are working on resolving these 

questions and hope to have some resolution within the next several weeks.   

 

Again, thank you for all of your assistance and that of the Eastman Kodak Company. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 



Executive Director 


